
 

  

 

 Vacation Bible School is well underway! We had a great week at North 

Baptist Church with 40 children registered and an average of 30 attending 

each day.  We move on to Woodhull next, July 8 -12 and then Coopers 

Plains July 16 – 20. Please continue to pray for many children to attend and 

a fruitful time spiritually.  

 

 We are trusting God to build up our team of supporters and to add new 

missionaries here locally. At our 75th celebration we distributed Team 

Member Response cards. I am posting the two sides of the card at the end 

of this update. Perhaps you were not able to be with us during our 

celebration, but you would be willing to team with us through prayer and 

financial support. We are grateful to the team of supporters we currently 

have. Thank you! 

 

 

 Preparations for camp continue, there is still a lot to get done before our 

arrival at Camp on August 5. Please pray for all the staff as they prepare 

and that many children and teens will attend. Please pray that we will have 

at least 75 people on the grounds each week so that we are not paying for 

empty beds.  

 

 

 July 24 – Monthly Committee Meeting 

 

 2018 Camp Dates – Teen Camp – Grades 7 through 

High School Graduation, August 6-11, Monday 

morning through Saturday morning. Junior Camp for 

grades 2- 6 will be August 11 – 15 Saturday afternoon 

through Wednesday Evening.  

 

 Please prayerfully consider giving a gift to our camper scholarship 

program, over 50% of our students require financial assistance. 

 

 There will not be an August Update, have a blessed and safe summer and 

we will report back in September.  

 
Gifts can be mailed to BCM International, Inc. 201 Granite Run Drive, Suite 260 Lancaster, PA, 17601 

(Please include a note that designates your gift to Corning Area Bible Club – General Fund, Camp, or one of the missionaries) 
Online donations can be given via this link: 

https://bcm21697.thankyou4caring.org/corning-area-bible-club 

Thank you and God Bless You! 



 

Team Member Response Gifts can be mailed to Corning Area Bible Club, PO Box 95, Painted Post NY 14870 


